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Dear Ms. Teresa Pomeroy,

It is very regretful to inform you that as of today, August 9th of 2022, I would like to resign from the
Commissioner position for the City of Garden Grove .  For the past four years, I have greatly enjoyed
serving the City of Garden Grove as Park & Recreational Commissioner.
I deeply appreciate and show my gratitude towards all the great time and accomplishments we've
enjoyed over the past four years.

Thank you so much!

Sincerely,

KEVIN Y. RHEE
(714)585-5911


